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As just discussed, the only other FCC licenses/authorizations held by TerreStar are three private microwave 
licenses and a “letter of intent authorization.”  Applications to assign the private microwave applications to 
TerreStar License Inc. (copy attached) were filed on February 4 and granted on February 5.  A letter notifying the 
Commission that the letter of intent authorization has been assigned to TerreStar License Inc. (copy attached) 
also was filed on February 4. 
  
Please call (202-429-4900) or reply to this e-mail if you have any further questions. 
  
Joe Godles   
  

From: Behnam Ghaffari [mailto:Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2008 12:53 PM 
To: Joseph A. Godles 
Cc: doug.brandon@terrestar.com 
Subject: FCC File No. 0014-EX-AU-2008 
  

Mr. Godles,  

Besides the Control Assignment application filed with the FCC Experimental 
Licensing Branch, are there  
any other Control Assignment applications that are pending or will be filed with 
other FCC bureaus?  

  

Ben Ghaffari  
Office of Engineering and Technology  
Federal Communications Commission  
Experimental Licensing Branch  
(202) 418-7928  

  




